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PACIFIC NATIONAL
INTERMODAL NEWSFLASH NEWSFLASH NO.18

Voting on your Enterprise Agreement begins 
Thursday 7th of December and will be open 

until midnight Tuesday the 12th of December.

Remember it’s your vote, your EBA, your future!

Declaration will be on Wednesday 13th of December.

The RTBU and PNI Management will be notified at the same time of the result.

Your RTBU Negotiating Team has worked hard to get the best 
deal that we can on behalf of the Membership.

We firmly believe that it is the best negotiated agreement that 
can be achieved without members being asked to take up the 

struggle, without any guaranteed outcome.

We recommend that all members cast their vote in this important ballot 
which protects your current conditions of employment.

Please make sure that you read your EA and lodge your vote, and if 
you are unsure about the process, contact your local Depot Delegate 
or Leanne Holmes from the RTBU National Office on 0405 231 016.

YOUR ENTERPRISE AGREEMENT.

YOUR VOTE MATTERS.
YOUR DECISION.


